
Submitter: Beth Ruehl 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1552 

We enrolled our daughter into Oregon Charter Academy, it has given us the extreme 

flexibility as a family. My husband and I both work construction and have to travel for 

work. Having this online option has saved our daughter the trauma of being in and 

out of multiple schools a year. It also insures she isn’t missing multiple days of school 

due to the frequent moves.  

To have the freedom to choose different school types it has personally saved our 

family a lot of anguish. 

I hope you will please consider the diversity of your Oregonian constituents. 

Thank you for your consideration for our unique family situation. 

Beth Ruehl and family 


